
 
 

A message from Mrs Hodson... 

 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 89.5% 

Charming Cheetahs 97.5% 

Perfect Panthers 97.5% 

Learning Lions 92.5% 

Super Squirrels 92.4% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.6% 

Wise Owls 97.7% 

 This Week’s  
     winner is:  

 Wise Owls 

Monday  

Tuesday Parents Evening 

Wednesday Y4 Bikeability 

Thursday Y2 Forest School 
parent engagement 
& 

Friday  

 

 

Next week 

we are on 

week 3 of 

our lunch 

menu 

The Book Fair is coming to School! 

Exciting news-the Scholastic Book Fair is at Kingsfield before 

and after school from 11th-16th October! If you are hoping 

to get ahead with your Christmas shopping, there are lots of 

fabulous books to choose from to suit all budgets. 

Every book that is purchased,  raises commission 

for our school, so that we can add to our library. 



House 

Points 

Mars 468 

Earth 466 

Saturn 443 

Jupiter 360 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Oakleigh 

Clever Caterpillars- 
Henry 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Tabitha  

Perfect Panthers - 
Finley 

Learning Lions - 
Effie 

Super Squirrels - 
Dre 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Luca 

Wise Owls - 
Lillie 

 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Harry S 

Clever Caterpillars- 
Carter   

Charming Cheetahs - 
Oliver 

Perfect Panthers - 
Ella 

Learning Lions - 
Harper-Rose 

Super Squirrels - 
Alana 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Poppy 

Wise Owls - 
Isaac 

 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Ava 

Clever Caterpillars- 
Isla 

Charming Cheetahs - 
George J 

Perfect Panthers - 
George D 

Learning Lions - 
Sam 

Super Squirrels - 
Oliver H 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Libbie 

Wise Owls - 
Bodhi 

 
 

Other Celebrations…. 

 

 

 
A massive thank you to all who 

came to our Coffee Event last week 

we raised a massive: 

£560  

Well done all! 



 

We are thrilled to announce that Springhead Primary School has joined the Children First 
Learning Partnership this week, taking our number of schools in the trust to six.   

 

On 2nd October, we had a special Teams assembly where all the schools joined together to    
celebrate this momentous day. The Headteachers from all the schools went to visit Springhead 
in the afternoon and had a tour round the school meeting the staff and pupils.  

We are really looking forward to working together on many exciting projects.  

 

 

Fun fact: Mrs Hodson taught at Springhead 

for 15 years before moving to Knypersley 

and then Kingsfield! 


